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Mary Rose School 2022-2023

To: All parents
Date: 19™ December, 2022

1.

7.

Monthly Circular (January)

Parent’s Day was smoothly held on 3™ December, 2022 (Saturday). We thank all parents for their
active support.

The School Christmas Service will be held on 21% December, 2022 (Wednesday) at 11:00 a.m. in
Mary Rose School. The Service would be held in the School Hall and broadcast to all classes.
(Arrangements for classes, before school and after school will be as usual.)

New e-books (comprehensive exercises 1) for Chinese and Mathematics subjects will be released
on the “Rainbowstar e-Learning Platform” for students on 22 December to allow students to
continue their studies at home. Parents may download the ‘“Rainbowstar” user manual at the
school website.

To facilitate communication, parents are strongly advised to save the mobile phone number of the
school (6663 5931) into your mobile phone’s contact list so that you could receive messages
instantly from the school via WhatsApp. Also, please be aware that the previous school mobile
phone number (51627826) would stop service from 5™ January, 2023 (Thursday).

To prevent the spread of diseases such as COVID-19 and influenza in school, parents/guardians
please mark down the temperature and the result of the COVID-19 Rapid Antigen Test of your
child on the Student’s Handbook every day before sending him/her to school.

School will be closed on the following dates:
22" December, 2022 to 3" January, 2023 for Christmas and New Year Holidays. School will
resume on 4" January, 2023 (Wednesday).
19" January, 2023 to 31% January, 2023 for Chinese Lunar New Year Holidays.

Fees for January 2023 will be charged via autopay on 31% January, 2023.

<If you have any enquiries, please contact the school social worker.>

Mary Rose School
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